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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
USNS ALAN SHEPARD (T-AKE 3)
FPO AP 96678-9400

T-AKE 3:
7200/Pmp
05-AUG-2023
From: MASTER, USNS ALAN SHEPARD
USNS ALAN SHEPARD (T-AKE 3)
FPO AP 96678-9400
To: USNS ALAN SHEPARD SUPPORTERS
Subject: THANK YOU NOTE
DEAR SUPPORTERS,

WE WANT TO TAKE A MOMENT TO EXPRESS OUR SINCERE GRATITUDE FOR ALL YOUR
SUPPORT AND KINDNESS. YOUR GENEROSITY AND THOUGHTFULNESS HAS TRULY MADE A

ABOUT US ONBOARD USNS ALAN SHEPARD.

ON BEHALF OF USNS ALAN SHEPARD CAPTAIN, OFFICERS AND CREW WE'D LIKE TO SEND A
HUGE THANK YOU TO THE STAFF AND ALL PERSONNEL THAT MAKE THIS HAPPEN FOR US,

WE WANT TO TAKE A MOMENT TO THANK Ms, JENNIFER KUHN FOR CHOOSING OUR UNIT TO
BE BLESSED WITH THE 4 BOXES.

SINCERELY,

L8 75

PATRICK M. PECK
CAPTAIN USNS ALAN SHEPARD (T-AKE 3)

IN REPLY REFER TO;

about:bl;
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State of FNew Jersep

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS
POST OFFICE BOX 340
TRENTON, NJ 08625-0340
*
PHILIP D, MURPHY TAHESHA L. WAY Lisa J. Hou, D.O.
Governor Lieutenant Governor Brigadier General
Commander-in-Chief The Adjutant General

December 11, 2023

Lloyd Mullikin
307 Allaire Ave.
Bayville, NJ 08721

RE: Generous Donation

Dear Lloyd:

On behalf of the residents of the Veterans’ Transitional Housing Program, we would like to
thank you for your continuous support for our Veterans and our mission here at Veterans Haven
South. As you know, our facility depends heavily on donations from individuals, Veteran’s
groups, and community organizations. With your continued support we are able to further our
mission in helping our Veteran’s reestablish a healthy and productive way of life.

On behalf of everyone here, thank you for your donation of knitted scarfs and neck warmers.
We are grateful to have a thoughtful friend like you. Again, thank you for your support of our
Veterans and our facility, :

Very truly yours,

i
f T
Patrick Kennedy
Brigadier General, NJ Air National Guard

Superintendent, Veterans Haven South
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